
 
 

 

 

  

 

 

Annual General Meeting 
Wednesday 18 January, Room O, Portcullis House 

Voting members present: 

1. Christina Rees MP 
2. Henry Smith MP 
3. Kerry McCarthy MP 
4. Baroness Jones of Moulsecoomb 
5. Nick Thomas-Symonds MP 
 

Elections 

 Christina Rees elected as chair and registered contact of the group 

 Henry Smith, Kerry McCarthy and Baroness Jones elected as officers. 

 

Next meeting:  

Institutional catering provisions for vegetarians and vegans 
Houses of Parliament, 16.00-18.00 March 1 2017  

Email vegappg@ncvo.org.uk to rsvp 

 
 

About the APPG on Vegetarianism and Veganism  
 

The All-Party Parliamentary Group on Vegetarianism and Veganism provides a forum for 

parliamentarians, academics, organisations and interested individuals to meet to promote and raise 

awareness of vegetarianism and veganism, and to discuss issues relating to vegetarian and vegan 

lifestyles. 

  

The work of the APPG is funded by the Vegan Society, the Vegetarian Society and Vegetarian for Life, 

with secretariat provided by NCVO. 
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